
10 July 2014 

Vicky Evans 
Senior Planning Consultant 
Atkins Limited 
Euston Tower, 30th Floor West 
286 Euston Road 
London 
NW1 3AT 

Dear Mrs Evans, 

Thank you for your letter dated 4th July concerning the application and planning 
permission for the pond works. 

I should tell you that in the absence of details, including contour maps of the proposed 
works, particularly given that you want to go through some of our land, we will be 
objecting to the proposal. 

Yours sincerely, 

JEREMY SINCLAIR 

CC: London Borough of Camden Council 


